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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2015-07 
 

 

CAN/ULC-S661-10, 1ST Edition of the Standard for Overfill Protection Devices 
for Flammable and Combustible Liquid Storage Tanks 

 
To: Subscribers to ULC’s Certification Service for Overfill Protection Devices in accordance with 

ULC/ORD-C58.15-1992 and Others Interested. 

 EGXYC – Overfill Protection Devices  
 

 

This Bulletin is in continuation to Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc. (ULC) Certification Bulletin 
2013-14 notifying subscribers and others interested of ULC having adopted the provisions of this 1st 
Edition of the Standard CAN/ULC-S661-10, the Standard for Overfill Protection Devices for Flammable 
and Combustible Liquid Storage Tanks. The Bulletin further stated that all new submittals will be 
investigated in accordance with the new and/or revised technical requirements. 
 
Since changes to the requirements for overfill protection devices had an impact on products currently 
certified by ULC, an Industry File Review (IFR) was initiated to determine compliance to the new and/or 
revised requirements; the details of the IFR and Summary of Requirements (SOR) being accessible via 
UL’s IFR Website (http://ifr.ul.com/). Listees of affected products were individually informed of the IFR.  
 
Pursuant to TSSA Director’s order under reference FS-204-13 issued on April 10, 2013, adoption of 
CAN/ULC-S661-10, the Standard for Overfill Protection Devices for Flammable and Combustible Liquid 
Storage Tanks comes into effect as of October 18, 2015. As such the effective date, for currently Listed 
products to comply with the new and/or revised requirements in the 1st Edition of CAN/ULC-S661-10 will 
be October 18, 2015 instead of January 29, 2016 as previously indicated.  
 
For Subscribers that responded to the IFR, ULC is currently in the advanced phase of the review and 
approvals and all work with respect to the IFR will be completed by this revised date.  
 

Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal at +416.288.2217 or by 
email Gunsimar.Paintal@ul.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc. UL LLC. 

  
Gunsimar Paintal 
Regional Manager  - Accreditations & Quality 
ULC Mark Program Owner 

Roland Riegel  

Principal Engineer 
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